
	
New Policies for Fraternities & Sororities at VCU 

Effective: August 1, 2022 
 

The following policies will be incorporated into an updated version of the Fraternity & 
Sorority Life Handbook and will be effective August 1, 2022. This document is intended 
to provide advance notice to allow chapters to work with their Inter/National organization 
to implement these policies for the fall 2022 semester. 
 

1. Regardless of incoming credit status or prior affiliation, students must 
successfully complete twelve (12) credit hours from Virginia Commonwealth 
University and meet all other eligibility requirements for new member status to 
become eligible to join a social fraternity or sorority. Credit hours transferred from 
a previous institution do not count towards this eligibility requirement. Eligibility 
verification will be conducted by the OffFnaS inc F’m t’’C & nn &VvV &:


